
THE COMBINED 

This week  

 
 

Sunday  September 30—19th Sunday after Pentecost 
9:00 AM  Sunday School  
9:10 AM  Choir Practice (Emanuel) 
9:30 AM  Worship at Emanuel Lutheran  
10:00 AM Bethany Lutheran Worship Service—Grace Church 
11:30 AM Worship at Grace Episcopal 
5:00 PM  Confirmation Class 
8:00 PM  AA Meeting (Emanuel) 
 

Monday  October 1 
10:00 AM Staff Meeting 
8:00 PM  AA Meeting (Grace) 
 

Tuesday October 2 
8:00 PM  AA Meeting (Emanuel) 
 
 

Wednesday October 3 
5:30 PM  Outreach Meeting 
8:00 PM  AA Meeting (Grace) 
 
 

Thursday October 4 
8:30 AM  Men’s Breakfast at Brenda’s Harbor Café  
8:00 PM  AA Meeting (Emanuel) 
 
 

Friday  October 5—Offices Closed 
8:00 PM  AA Meeting (Grace) 
 
 

Saturday October 6—Offices Closed 
8:00 PM  AA Meeting (Grace) 
 
 

Upcoming Events 

 
 

Sunday  October 7—20th Sunday after Pentecost 
9:00 AM  Sunday School  
9:10 AM  Choir Practice (Emanuel) 
9:30 AM  Worship at Emanuel Lutheran  
10:00 AM Bethany Lutheran Worship Service—Grace Church 
11:30 AM Worship at Grace Episcopal 
5:00 PM  Confirmation Class/Youth Group 
8:00 PM  AA Meeting (Emanuel) 

Emanuel Lutheran Church, ELCA 

Sunday Worship: 9:30 AM 
 

Grace Episcopal Church 

Sunday Worship: 11:30 AM 

& 
JUST FOR KIDS 

 

 
 
 

 

 

BLOOD DRIVE 
Lakeshore Resource Network 

920 E Tinkham Ave, Ludington 
Tuesday, October 23, 2018 

11:30 AM to 5:15 PM 
Come to donate and join us in the canteen for a snack 

sponsored by Ludington Knights of Columbus. 
To schedule an appointment, log onto redcrossblood.org, 
(sponsor code: KofC Ludington) or call 1-800-RED CROSS 

(1-800-733-2767). 
 

Give blood. Help save lives 

 

Copyright © /Sermons 4 Kids, Inc. ● All Rights Reserved 
www.sermons4kids.com 

For more information on youth activities, 
contact Megan at maltbie.m@gmail.com 

Sunday School News:  Exciting things 
happening in Sunday School.  A reminder, we 
will one again be collecting and filling 
shoeboxes for Samaritans Purse, who send 
Christmas gifts all around the world to 
children who wouldn’t get a gift 
otherwise.  We are seeking: 1-subject 
notebooks and soft pencil pouches for the 
boxes.  If you are at the store or have some 
at home please bring them in to Megan.  (PS... 
we have lots of soap and crayons.) 
 

Confirmation Class meets this evening, 
September 30th, at Emanuel.  
Dinner at 5:00 with class to follow from 5:30
-6:30 PM.  See you there! 

A very sincere THANK 
YOU to all members of my 
church family who donated 
and supported the recent 
“Walk to End 

Alzheimers.”  We continue to look forward to 
aggressive research and the discovery of a cure 
for this horrific disease. 
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Pray for our Members: Mary 
Gwen Barrington, Robert 
Barrington, Ann Bird, Donna 
Brucato, Patricia Daugherty, 
Ann French, Jim Grey, Michael 
Heinrich, Mary Hoffman, Midge 
Holmes, Bridgette Hubbard, Woodrow Millspaugh, 
John Quinn, Julie Quinn and Sonja Siewert. 
 

Pray for our Friends: Dr. Anthony, Mason Ball, 
Hunter Bowman, Jack Burns, Jr, Carol Dolezal, 
Tom Greene, Cindy Healy, Pastor Bill Huether, 
Mary Lou Khun, Gary Landless, Genevieve Lux, 
Eugene Modreske, Gavin Morgan, Laura Ochs, 
Christopher Rivera, Betty Rozek, Michael Saucedo, 
Heather Sturr, Diane Walsh, Mandy White. 
 

Pray for those at home: Robert Bahr, Lorraine 
Keson, Dorothy Reed, Jonah Schmidt. 
 

Pray for those in care facilities: Evelyn Fearnow, 
Marilyn Lilleberg, Bruce Nelson, Geraldine Schultz, 
Stephanie Vineyard. 
 

Pray for our Armed Forces, especially our 
members: Army – Christian Boomgaard, Bradley 
Taylor; Reserves – Tad Reed; National Guard - 
Jeremy Horstman, Jordan Martz. 
 

Pray for our Veterans, especially those suffering 
from the wounds of war. 
 

Pray for our Parish Family: our area churches and 
our Synod, as well as churches throughout the 
United States and the world, especially Spruce 
Lutheran Church in Spruce and Rev Leslie Nye. 
 

To submit a prayer request, call the Parish 
office at 843-3686 or fill out a prayer request card 
during Sunday worship. Your intention will be held 
in prayer for 30 days. For immediate prayers in a 
crisis situation, you may activate the Emanuel 
Prayer Chain by calling Stephanie Sundholm at 843
-8320 or the Grace Prayer Chain by calling Jere 
Healy at 843-8529.  

CONTACT US 
 
 
 
 

Emanuel Lutheran Church 
501 E Danaher St, Ludington MI 49431 

231-843-3686 
emanuellutheranludington@gmail.com 

www.emanuellutheranludington.org 
 

Grace Episcopal Church 
301 N James St, Ludington MI 49431 
graceepiscopalludington@gmail.com 

 

SUNDAY WORSHIP SERVICE at 
Emanuel is broadcast on public TV 
Channel 190 on Tuesday at 11:00 
am, Thursday at 7:00 pm, and 
Sunday afternoon at 3:00 pm.  
Please note: the Sunday broadcast 
is delayed by one week. 

 
TUESDAY NIGHT BIBLE STUDY with Pastor John Brown 
meets at 6:00 PM at Grace Episcopal. All are 
welcome! 
 
PRAYER GROUP meets at 11:00 AM on Tuesdays at 
Emanuel. For more information, call 843-3686.  
 
LADIES OUT TO LUNCH: Noon on Tuesday, October 9th 
at Scotty’s. 
 
ECW LUNCHEON: Noon on Monday, October 22nd at 
Sportsman’s. 
 
MORE INFORMATION on activities and interests of the 
Four Corners Churches may be found at 
www.fourcorners churches.org 

FALL/WINTER OFFICE HOURS 
ARE IN EFFECT: 
 

During the Fall/Winter months, the Parish 
Office will be open Monday-Thursday from 
9:30 AM until 4:30 PM.   
(Closed for lunch from Noon until 12:30.)  
The office is closed on Fridays throughout the year. 

Congratulations and 
Happy Birthday to 

 
 

Ted Hanson  10/31 

Please join us in our respective Parish Halls for 
fellowship & hospitality immediately 
following our Sunday worship services at 
Emanuel and Grace. 

Hospitalized? If you, or a loved one, 
have been hospitalized and you would 
like a visit from the Priest/Pastor, please 
contact the office at  843-3686.  

Dear Friends in Christ, 
HELP Ministry needs HELP! 
We are in desperate need of volunteers to take 
patients to medical appointments, especially to the 
Grand Rapids, Muskegon, Big Rapids area. We have 
had to cancel rides recently as we just do not have the 
drivers. These volunteers would drive their own 
vehicle and we would reimburse them for mileage. If 
we could get a few people to take just once a month, it 
would be a huge help. The new driver should stop 
in to see us and I will go over the whole program 
with them. 
 

In Christ, 
Larry Lange, Executive Director  
HELP Ministry 
910 E Tinkham Ave 
Ludington MI 49431 
231-843-6811 


